
 

                                                        

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Thursday, 9th January 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Year 5/6 Virtual Reality Experience – Thursday January 23rd 2025 
 
To support our topics this term we have invited a company called PrimeVR to visit Year 5 and 6. 
The company provide virtual reality experiences to enhance the curriculum and extend learning. 
This workshop will complement and support our learning in class as well as giving your child the 
opportunity to ‘experience’ virtual reality.   

Curriculum 
impact 

 Extending knowledge about another time in History.  

 Extending Geography knowledge of biomes  

 The experience will be used as a stimulus for writing. 

 The session will be used as a basis for debating. 

 Yr6 – The Mayans  

 Yr5 – Biomes   

 

Proposed event Where  Grand Avenue Primary School during school hours 

 When Thursday 23rd January  

 Cost £4.00 per child 

 

Additional 
Information 

Please use this link if you would like to know more about prime VR.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do contact School. 

 

Action required By Wednesday 22nd January, please reply and pay your contribution of 
£4 via the School Gateway.  

If unable to do so online, please contact our School Office.  

 
Thank you for your support.  We hope the children enjoy their virtual experience! 
 
Kind regards,  

 
Miss Clift 
(on behalf of the Year 5/6 team)   
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